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February 2023 

 
Changes to After-School Clubs 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We have had to make some necessary amendments to two after school clubs, due to staffing. The following clubs are no 
longer available this term. 
 

 Tuesday – Sports Club (Y3 – 6)  

 Friday – Spanish Club (Year R – 6) 
 
If your child attends Sports Club on a Tuesday afternoon, there are two options.  

 
1. They attend creative club instead. 
2. If you have paid in full for the term, you can request a refund of 50% of the cost, and your child will no 

longer go to a club on Tuesday afternoons. 
 

 
 
If your child attends Spanish Club on a Friday afternoon, there are two options.  
 

1. If you have paid in full you can request a refund of 50% of the total cost, and your child will no longer 
go to a club on Friday afternoons. 

2. Spanish Clubs will now run during the day (lunchtime), with no additional cost. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Janiece Headley- Walker 
Admin & Data Officer 
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